
Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary  
on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors or you 

can scan the attached QR code to take you  
to our online giving site. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

• September 8 — Betty Stevens Birthday Party 2-3:30 pm 

• September 12 — Open the City Gates Prayer Service 6:00 pm 

       Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm 
• September 13-14 — WM Courageous Sisterhood Retreat 

• September 15 — Water Baptism 11:00 am  
       Mpact Girls Car Wash 3-5 pm 
• September 19 — Seniors Ministry Luncheon 12:00 Noon 

• September 22 — Board Meeting 4:30 pm 

• September 24 — Light for the Lost Tour 
• September 25 — See You at the Pole 

• September 27-29 — Pow Wow 
 

CAR WASH 
 

Mpact girls just keeps growing and growing!  What started as a little 
crowd has grown to over 80 kiddos.  All that fun calls for a car wash 
to keep it rolling. Come out next Sunday afternoon from 3-5pm and 
support the girls of our community by letting them work hard to 
make your car shiny and new. 

 
SENIORS MINISTRY 

 

The Senior adults will meet for lunch at the River Grill in Savannah 
Lakes Village Thursday, September 19 at 12:00 Noon.  Sign up at 
the Welcome Center so we can let the River Grill know how many to 
expect.  
 

HEALTH CLASS 
 

We will be hosting a Stop the Bleed class on Thursday, October 3 at 
6:00pm in the Social Room.  This class teaches a lifesaving skill for 
victims of injury.  We encourage anyone who volunteers in any ca-
pacity to attend.  There is a sign-up sheet in the back.  See April 
Crook or Anna Dawkins for more information.  
 

FALL FESTIVAL 
 

Our Fall Festival will be Sunday, November 3 from 3:30-5:30pm.  
Please sign-up in the back if you would like to help.  We will have a 
planning meeting at the beginning of October.  
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September 8, 2024 
 

Welcome to First Assembly of God.  We are so glad to have you! 
Please stop by the Welcome Center.  We have a gift for you. 

 
BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION 

 

Happy 90th Birthday to Betty Stevens!  You are invited to a birth-
day celebration today from 2:00-3:30 pm in the Social Room.   

 
THANK YOU 

 

The family of Walter Moss Holloway would like to thank you for all 
the prayers, generosity and acts of kindness shown to us during 
these last few months.  Providing comfort to us helped greatly in 
getting through this tough time.  We know that he is in a better 
place with no more suffering.  We love y’all, The Holloways-Betty, 
Barbara and Kenneth 
 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY 
 

We will be leaving at 12:30pm this Friday for the Courageous Sis-
terhood Retreat. We will be back Saturday evening around 
6:30pm.  See Anna Dawkins for any questions. 
 

Attention Ladies:  The Soup Ministry is in need of your help!  The 
freezer is running low and we need a few volunteers to help fill it 
back up.  On Saturday, September 21st we will meet in the FLC 
from 2-4pm to package the soups and restock the freezer.  There 
is a sign-up sheet at the Welcome Center to make sure we get a 
variety of soups.  Thank you in advance for your help! 

 
WATER BAPTISM 

 

We will be offering Water Baptism next Sunday morning during 
the 11:00am service.  Anyone that wishes to be baptized at that 
time is asked to see one of the pastors.  
 

PRAYER SERVICE 
 

The Community Prayer Service “Open The City Gates” will be held 
this Thursday evening at 6:00pm at the Lewis Family Pavilion in 
the Historical Park.  The goal of this interdenominational service is 
to have the elders (pastors and leaders) of various churches come  
together to pray for opening the gates to the King of Glory and 
closing the gates to the fallen deceiver.  All are welcome! 
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